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From: Yogesh ChawlaF
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 10:42 AM

To: licensing
Subject: MintMark, 7/19 ALRC meeting

Dear ALRC and City Licensing,
I am a neighbor of MintMark and my property is located behind their property. I want to let the ALRC know

that the owners of MintMark have attended the SASY neighborhood association meeting and held a separate
meeting with neighbors in the immediate vicinity.

The owners have been receptive to neighborhood feedback and are good partners. I support their request for a
Class B combination Liquor and Beer license at 1929 Winnebago street.

Sincerely,
Yogesh Chawla




